March 26, 2021

Dear SBCSC families,

Yesterday, we welcomed back our friends at Meijer pharmacies from across the state to administer the
second dose of the COVID vaccine to more than 1,100 educators throughout our community. I'm grateful
for our partnership with Meijer, and for our teachers and staff who have taken the next step toward
keeping ourselves and one another safe.

This week, students at Adams and Riley High School began returning to four full days of in-person
instruction. I'm so pleased to know that these students have been able to embrace real classroom
experiences again, see their classmates and teachers, and move toward a more normal curriculum.

| want to remind you that we’ll be holding two additional Student Code of Conduct sessions on Tuesday,
March 30, and Thursday, April 1 from 10 a.m. to 11 a.m. and 6 p.m. to 7 p.m. These sessions will be
both in-person and virtual, and held at Brown Community Learning Center. Remember to register by
emailing Sierra Savannah at ssavannah@sb.school.

On Monday, March 29, please join us for the School Board meeting via our district YouTube page at 5:30
p.m. As always, we welcome your comments and hope you’ll email them to Boardcomments@sb.school.

| hope that all of the teachers and staff who joined us yesterday at Brown Community Learning Center,
take time to rest and feel better from their second shots. As always, remember to read a book, watch a

classic film, and listen to an album.

Enjoy your weekend everyone.

Sincerely,

C-Todd Cumnfgs, Ph.D.
Superintendent of Schools


http://ssavannah@sb.school.

